
Dear Ticket Holders, 

Due to urgent structural work completely beyond the bands control that is 

been undertaken on the roof at Manchester Cathedral, the Cathedral and the 

promoter OH Productions have decided that it will be in the best interests of 

all in attendance to change the show for Grizzly Bear on Wednesday 4 

November to accommodate a standing audience. 

The event has been sold out for a long time and if we continue to treat this as 

a seated show some peoples views of the band and this fantastic building 

may have been obscured. 

We hope this is not a problem to any ticket holders and the promoter would be 

happy to refund anyone at the point of purchase if so. We are sure this won't 

happen as now we have the beautiful surroundings of Manchester Cathedral 

plus the energy of a standing audience – a rare occurrence at a venue like 

this.

Now the very good news – this all means we can release a small number of 

extra tickets available to purchase from Friday 23rd October.

We apologise for any inconvenience and look forward to seeing you on the 4th 

for what will be a truly memorable event in Manchesters musical history.

Regards,

Anthony O'Connor (Manchester Cathedral) & Scott O'Neill (OH Productions)


